

MEDICAL SOCIETY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK

Philip A. Schuh, C.P.A., M.S. - Executive Vice President Executive Headquarters

865 Merrick Avenue, Westbury, New York 11590 website: http://www.mssny.org • email: pschuh@mssny.org Telephone: (516) 488-6100 • Fax: (516) 281-3096

June 3, 2017

Joshua M. Cohen, MD, MPH 854 W. 181st St. Apt 3D New York, NY 10033

Dear Dr. Cohen:

On behalf of MSSNY's President, Charles Rothberg, MD, he has re-appointed you to be a member of the MSSNY Executive Committee of the Council.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Sincerely,

Philip A. Schuh, CPA, MS Executive Vice President



MEDICAL SOCIETY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK

Philip A. Schuh, C.P.A., M.S. - Executive Vice President Executive Headquarters

865 Merrick Avenue, Westbury, New York 11590 website: http://www.mssny.org • email: pschuh@mssny.org Telephone: (516) 488-6100 • Fax: (516) 281-3096

June 3, 2017

Parag H. Mehta, MD 263 Seventh Avenue – Suite 5A Brooklyn, NY 11215

Dear Dr. Mehta:

On behalf of MSSNY's President, Charles Rothberg, MD, he has re-appointed you to be a member of the MSSNY Executive Committee of the Council.

 $If you \ have \ any \ questions, \ please \ call \ me.$

Sincerely.

Philip A. Schuh, CPA, MS Executive Vice President